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Dear Sir or Madam
as a legal immigrant, I oppose to any scheme whereby a town or city would attempt to help residents or visitors to flout
the law of this great country, state and community.
The rule of law does not suffer exceptions except from within it. Isnt'it the principle that founded this community when the
settlers came over ?
Thank you for consideration and best regards
Pierre A Boulat
Natick resident
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